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I strongly oppose SB210.  I moved to Oregon 10 years ago and have loved the vote 

by mail system in place. I can easily mark my ballot and have materials on hand to 

help me guide my decisions while I fill out my ballot. I do not have to worry about 

transportation, inclement weather keeping me from the polls, standing in line, or 

schedule conflicts. The mail in voting system has worked well in Oregon and has led 

the nation in this voting process. Don't change it. 


